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Welcome reception for Chief Rob Hauck

On June 17, 2008, the Tomball City Council held a public welcome reception for Tomball’s new

Chief of Police Robert S. Hauck. More than 100 people from the community turned out to

welcome the new chief and his family to Tomball. Chief Hauck’s former classmates from John

Hopkins University also flew in from Washington, DC and Los Angeles, CA to celebrate his

success.

Photos attached.
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